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14th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

We have had an incident where videos and pictures have been uploaded from both of our school performances on to facebook despite us asking for no photographs and videos to be taken.  
I understand that as parents you want to take pictures and videos of your children when they are on stage, I am parent myself to two primary aged children and I too would like to do it.  However, due to our own safeguarding policy we ask that you don’t take pictures and videos and certainly don’t post them on facebook.  

Not every child has permission to have their photograph taken and this could be for a number of reasons.  When photographs or videos are published we are putting them at risk.  We know who these children are and we keep them out of pictures on our own social media platforms and we don’t allow them to be pictured at the many different events that we attend.  We cannot make this public and when parents upload onto facebook these children end up being part of the picture.  

I understand that it is unintentional and that you are only trying to celebrate the many wonderful things your children do.  Please can I ask that anyone who has posted photographs or videos from our recent events, to take them down from facebook even if they have privacy settings.
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with school if you have any concerns or queries

Thank you for your continued support.
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